
 
Our theme for the next two weeks is ‘The little Red Hen’.   
 

Personal, Social, 
Emotional 
Development (PSE) 

We will be continuing with thinking about “what makes a good friend” and creating our own 
golden values for Team Nursery. As a next step we will discuss being kind and helpful unlike 
the friends in the story ‘The Little Red Hen’  

Physical 
Development (PD) 

The children will be making bread in nursery and we will be thinking about where our 
ingredients have come from and how to wash our hands correctly.  

Communication & 
Language (CL) 

We will be sharing the story ‘The Little Red Hen’ over the next two weeks to introduce the 
children to Harvest. We will set up a small world table for the children to explore the farm 
and the different animals. The children will have lots of opportunities to listen to the story 
and have a go at anticipating key events.  

Literacy (LD) The children will be able to mark make in flour! We will use our finger tips to draw circles and 
lines and maybe their initial sound of their names. The children will be introduced to the H  
sound such as hen, hat, happy.  

Mathematical 
Development (MD) 

The children will have opportunities to compare quantities and begin to use mathematical 
language such as ‘more’ cows or ‘less’ pigs. We will be focusing on number recognition 1-4 
also. 

Understanding the 
World (UW) 

The children will be learning about Harvest and where does our food come from? We will also 
explore our outdoor environment for signs of autumn. 

Expressive Arts & 
Design (EAD) 

The children will have a go at making their own puppets to support our story of the week. We 
will also use paint however using a variety of different resources such as wheat or autumn 
treasures such as conkers.   

Nursery Challenge Please can you go on an autumn treasure hunt over the weekend and collect some signs of 
autumn or Harvest (wheat) which can be used to support your child’s learning. Thankyou   

Other Information Please follow us on our twitter @NewburghNursery.  
   

We also have a ‘notice board by the Nursery door which 
contains useful information.  
Please can your child bring in their own water bottles with their 
names on.  
 

Important Dates:    
Break up for half term - Friday 23rd October  

 

If you have any questions please see one of the nursery staff. Thank you for your continued support.    

Janet Verrill, Charlotte Menarry and Louise Renner 

Nursery Home Liaison 
21st and 28th  September 2020 

  


